
Submitter: Jennifer  Woodman 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I oppose making in person voting the standard method of voting for Oregon. Mail in 

voting is extremely important for everyone, and we already take proper precautions to 

ensure legal voters are the ones voting. Removing mail in voting directly hurts the 

lower class and people with disabilities, as it requires a method of transportation and 

the ability to take the day off to get to a voting center and wait in line and 

indeterminate time.  


